
 

VILLAGE OF CHESTNUT RIDGE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Chestnut 

Ridge will hold a Public Hearing on April 28, 2022, on or after 8:00 PM to consider the Draft 

Generic Environmental Impact Statement (“DGEIS”) on the Village’s Comprehensive Plan and 

corresponding Local Law, as prepared by the Village Planners, Nelson Pope & Voorhis. The 

Public Hearing shall be conducted in person at the Village of Chestnut Ridge Village Hall, located 

at 277 Old Nyack Turnpike, Chestnut Ridge, NY 10977.  

The proposed DGEIS is on file in the Village Clerk’s Office, 277 Old Nyack Turnpike, 

Chestnut Ridge, NY 10977 and may be examined by any interested party from 9:00 am to 4:00 

pm, Monday through Friday. 

 

Any and all persons interested shall have an opportunity to be heard at the Public Hearing 

at the time and place aforesaid. Persons may appear in person or by agent.  

 

Dated: Chestnut Ridge, NY 

March 21, 2022 

 

BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE BOARD 

OF THE VILLAGE OF CHESTNUT RIDGE 

 

 

Florence A. Mandel 

Village Clerk 

 
 


